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Sebert Wood Primary School 
Parent and Carer Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to a new school year – we can’t believe how much the children have grown over the summer! They are 

settling into their new classes well, establishing new routines and trying their best to impress the adults in each 

yeargroup. 

We have held welcome assemblies this week focussing on our school values (respect, resilience and readiness) 

and our school rules. We’ve been impressed by how well the children remember and can explain these. Next 

week we will send parents a reminder of how our behaviour system works, along with pictures of how children 

should look in school uniform and in PE kit. 

For parents who are new to our school, a wealth of information can be found on our website. Timings of the 

school day, PE days etc are detailed on the ‘Parents’ tab under ‘Our School Day’. We also host our school policies 

on the website; we hope you find this useful. Years 1-6 use Class Dojo to communicate important updates to 

parents – please email admin@sebertwood.co.uk if you need help signing up for this. Any queries you have 

should also be directed to this email address. Teachers will not respond to messages on Class Dojo in order to 

manage workload and keep their schoolwork in school. 

This week has been very hot – please remember that children need sunhats whilst the weather is like this. 

Finally, attached to this email you will find an online safety newsletter. It is hard to keep up with new apps and 

online dangers – these newsletters will help you to keep your child safe online. 

We look forward to working with you over the coming year. Have a great weekend, 

Mr James Tottie, Headteacher, and Mr Jamie Winch, Deputy Head 
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